
 

  

 

   

    

 

   

  

 

        

     

    

   

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

     

 

                                                                        

 

 

Monday, January 11, 2016 

Dear parents and neighbours, 

At this time of new beginnings, I wanted to wish you and your family a most fulfilling year in 2016. At 

the Toronto District School Board, we are pleased to welcome John Malloy as the Board’s new Director 

of Education.  Under the new leadership, the Board is aiming to set goals and system priorities to 

support the professionalism of staff at all levels and with parent and community engagement, focus on 

student academic successes and wellness.  As always, I look forward to hearing your concerns and 

suggestions for continuous improvement. 

I am inviting you and everyone to come to my next Ward Council Meeting to share ideas and address 

concerns at your schools. A TDSB teacher, a member of Elementary Teachers of Toronto, will be on 

hand as guest speaker on our Speaker’s Series: “!sk ! Teacher: Let’s Talk !bout Schools and What Our 

Children Need to Succeed”. 

School council chairs, please email me if you would like to add an item for discussion for the evening. 

I look forward to seeing everyone on January 25th. 

Sincerely, 

YOU’RE INVITED!

WARD COUNCIL MEETING 

MONDAY, JANUARY 25, 2016 

6:30  PM –  8:30 PM  

TIMBERBANK JR. P.S., Library 

170 Timberbank Blvd. 

Light dinner will be served and child minding service is provided. 

Interpretation available upon request. 
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